
 
THIS IS IMPORTANT 

Youth protection begins with YOU. 
 

Youth Protection Training 

For Volunteers & Parents 

 

Where: 

Ottawa Scout House  
E. Third Street, Ottawa Ohio 45875 

 

When: 

May 30, 2018 @ 6:30 PM 

 

Who: 

All registered leaders and interested parents 
 

For more information, contact Tammy Speer bsactraining@gmail.com or 419-615-0459 

mailto:bsactraining@gmail.com

